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AT TAMAKI LAW, WE SET OUT IN 2024 WITH A CLEAR
GOAL: RECOVER $15 MILLION FOR OUR CLIENTS.
We’re proud to say we achieved it - a testament to our
team’s hard work and dedication. This milestone reflects

our unwavering commitment to making a difference in the lives of those we serve.
Earning the trust of our communities is an honor we never take lightly. From Kennewick
to Yakima and nationally, we fight for those who need it most, ensuring every client
receives the care and attention they deserve.
As we move forward, we remain committed to providing top-tier legal representation
and advocating with compassion and excellence. Here’s to another year of service and
justice!

NOTABLE 2024 RESULTS

$2.5 MIL$2.5 MIL
SCHOOL BUS NEGLIGENCE

$2 MIL$2 MIL
FORKLIFT INJURY

$1.25 MIL$1.25 MIL

$1.2 MIL$1.2 MIL
HEAD ON COLLISION

$1.15 MIL$1.15 MIL
DUI CRASH

$1.1 MIL$1.1 MIL
SNOW STORM PILEUP

$1 MIL$1 MIL
NEGLIGENT LANDLORD/

CO POISONING

$1 MIL$1 MIL
MINOR PEDESTRIAN VS VAN

$600,000$600,000
PREMISES SLIP & FALL

$500,000$500,000
LOOSE COW ATTACK

$336,000$336,000
BICYCLIST VS VEHICLE

$880 MIL$880 MIL
ARCHDIOCESE OF LA

PEDESTRIAN VS
COMMERCIAL VAN
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COMMUNITY
FOCUS

SPOOKTACULAR TRUNK-OR-TREAT
Our Yakima office hosted its 2nd annual Trunk-or-Treat in October, bringing the community together
for a night of spooky fun! Families enjoyed creatively decorated trunks, plenty of candy, and a
festive atmosphere. We loved seeing all the amazing costumes and smiling faces! A big thank you
to everyone who participated and helped make this event such a success—we can’t wait to do it
again next year!

As we reflect on 2024, we are grateful for the many
opportunities to serve our wonderful communities. In Yakima,
we joined Yakima Recovery Events for their very first
Christmas with Santa, spreading holiday cheer to local kids
and families. In Kennewick, we partnered with SARC to wrap
gifts and prepare outreach items, supporting their mission of
hope and healing. These events, along with our involvement
in The Arc Tri-Cities carnival in November, allowed us to give
back in meaningful ways. We are honored to be part of such

impactful organizations and look forward to continuing our commitment to community service in the
new year!

SPREADING HOLIDAY CHEER IN YAKIMA
Our Yakima office was honored to be part of the very first Christmas with Santa event with Yakima
Recovery Events in December. It was a joy to celebrate the season and help make the day special
for local kids and families. We are grateful for the opportunity to give back and share in the holiday
spirit with our community!
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COMMUNITY
FOCUS

CARNIVAL FUN

HELPING HANDS FOR SARC

Our Kennewick office had a fantastic time partnering with
The Arc Tri-Cities in November to bring games and popcorn
to their carnival. It was wonderful to see so many smiles as
attendees enjoyed the festivities, from fun games to lively
dancing. We are always grateful for opportunities to support
our community and be part of events that bring people
together for a great cause!

Our Kennewick office was grateful for the opportunity to lend a helping hand at SARC this December.
We assisted with prepping outreach items and wrapping gifts for their clients, helping to spread a
little extra holiday cheer. Thank you to SARC for the incredible work you do in our community—it’s an
honor to support your mission of hope and healing!
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OFFICE CLOSURES

MEET OUR NEWEST TEAM MEMBERS

L.R.
“My experience was great. Tamaki
Law is out to help you in the worst
experience that can happen to you
and get you the best outcome.”

REVIEWS

M.M.
Very professional, strong values,
amazing staff, very clean, and
beautiful office. Excellent reviews,
honest, and informative. Fighting
your case is their priority!

FOLLOW US

Yakima Office
1340 N 16th Ave, Ste C

Yakima, WA 98902
(509) 248-8338

Tri-Cities Office
8900 W Tucannon Ave
Kennewick, WA 99336

(509) 783-8333

CONTACT US
Bellevue Office

12207 NE 8th St, Ste 5
Bellevue, WA 98005

(425) 679-6421

Lily Barajas
Receptionist

TC Office

Whitney Ketcham
Records Clerk

YKM Office

Lisa Dragoo
Paralegal

YKM Office

https://www.facebook.com/tamakilawoffices/
https://www.instagram.com/tamakilawoffices/
https://tamakilaw.com/
https://www.instagram.com/tamakilawoffices/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tamaki-law-offices/?viewAsMember=true

